
November	Family	Project		
	

A	cornucopia	or	“horn	of	plenty”	is	usually	seen	with	fruits,	vegetables,	and	ears	of	grain	
overflowing.		It	is	a	symbol	of	abundance	or	having	more	than	enough,	as	during	the	first	
Thanksgiving	feast	that	the	Pilgrims	and	Native	Americans	shared	together.			They	had	an	

overflow	of	crops	and	gave	thanks	for	their	great	harvest	and	newfound	friends.		
	

In	November,	as	it	gets	closer	to	Thanksgiving,	we	also	stop	and	give	thanks.		Each	of	us	
may	not	have	an	abundance	of	possessions,	but	there	are	many	things	in	our	lives	that	we	
can	be	thankful	for.		Share	with	your	child	what	you	are	thankful	for.		Then	ask	your	child	
to	tell	you	what	they	are	thankful	for.		Have	your	child	color	the	little	boy	and	girl	pilgrim,	
cornucopia,	etc.	as	best	as	they	can	and	make	sure	everyone	who	works	on	it	signs	the	

cornucopia.		Help	your	child	think	of	at	least	one	thing	they	are	thankful	for	and	to	place	it	
inside	the	cornucopia.		(They	may	want	to	draw,	cut	out	magazine	pictures,	find	photos,	

etc.).		Then	have	them	write	a	few	sentences	about	what	they	are	thankful	for.	
	

Please	return	the	finished	project	before	then	end	of	the	month.		Please	write	everyone’s	
name	on	the	back	that	worked	on	the	project	for	all	attached	sheets.	

	
Ms.	Hartonian	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
						
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Most	importantly	I	am	
thankful	for	…		



	
	


